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Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

SEN Football Tournament at The FDC, Bowthorpe (Norfolk FA headquarters) 

Wednesday 5th June 2024 

A trip has been organised for a select group of students to represent the school in a football tournament 

against other schools. The trip will be all day on Wednesday 5th June. We will be leaving school at 9.15am, 

travelling by coach and returning to school before the taxis leave at 3.15pm. If your child has changed their 

mind about being involved in this trip, please let me know by emailing the office ASAP, as we require a 

minimum amount of players for each team. 

Important information for the session:  

PE uniform must be worn as this is the teams kit, any piercings and jewellery must be removed and cannot 

be taped. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, ideally in a rucksack. Students 

should please wear one of the following footwear: moulded boots, astro turf trainers or regular trainers. 

Shin pads are advised by Norfolk FA but are optional for students to wear. 

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

The school are covering the cost of this trip. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

Kind regards, 

Mr J Morton 
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